

Foxton Road, Coventry, CV3 2HN • 024 7645 4843 • office@ernesfordgrange-pri.coventry.sch.uk Headteacher: lan Taylor

Tuesday 22nd September 2020

Dear parents and carers,

I am writing to you to let you know that school will re-open to children in Y1 and Y3 on Friday 25th September 2020.

I appreciate that this is a very frustrating and difficult time for everyone, and we will continue to put all the necessary control measures in place to keep all members of our community as safe as they can be at school.

If anyone in your household has tested positive for Covid-19 since the closure of the Y1 and Y3 bubbles, please contact the school office.

You should only send your child to school on Friday if they do not have Covid-19 symptoms and have been fever free for the last 48 hours.

Please contact the school if a member of your household has Covid-19 symptoms or if a member of your household has tested positive for Covid-19.

Symptoms of coronavirus

The main symptoms of coronavirus are:

- a high temperature this means you feel hot to touch on your chest or back.
- a new, continuous cough this means coughing a lot, for more than an hour, or 3 or more coughing episodes in 24 hours (if you usually have a cough, it may be worse than usual).
- a loss or change to sense of smell or taste this means they cannot smell or taste anything, or things smell or taste different to normal.

Most people with coronavirus have at least 1 of these symptoms.

Thank	vou for v	vour	natience	sunnort a	hau lind	erstanding	during	this ch	alleng	inσ f	time
HIIAHI	vou ioi	youi	patiente	Juppoit	illa alla	Cistanung	t uuiiiig	CHIIS CH	ancne	liig i	unic

Best wishes,
Ian Taylor Headteacher